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Presentation abstract

Theme 3 (or 4) 

THE USE OF THE SPANISH CADASTRE FOR THE CONTROL AND MONITORING OF CAP SUBSIDIES.

Every year, more than 5,000 Million euro are received by the Spanish agriculture from Common Agriculture Policy (CAP) subsidies. The distribution of such an ammount of money is under the scheme of the Integrated Administration and Control System (IACS), that in Spain is performed by the Ministry of Agriculture and the Regional Governments.

The IACS requires some technical instruments, as suitable cartography, aerial survey, update information on crops and control on the ground. Therefore, a huge administrative machinery is necessary.

The Cadastre, mantained by the Ministry of  Finance, manages parcel maps on all the country which are 80% in digital vectorial form. Besides that, it contains a complete textual database with the data on land owners and crops.

As a consequence, the Spanish Cadastre is used for the IACS control by the Ministry of Agriculture and the Regional Governments, which use it directly or as a basis for more specific inventories, as the Vineyard Register or the Olive trees Register (OLI-SIG).

There is a continuous feedback between the Cadastre and the other administrations. They provide new ortophotomaps, that are used to update the cadastral parcel maps, those are used to control the CAP aids, the discrepancies detected by the farmers are communicated to the Cadastre and so on.

The system is not easy to keep in good order and it requires co-ordination, permanent exchange of information and serious will. However, the results are well worth: costs reduction, less mistakes, better control and better service to citizens.

In my presentation I will explain how the system has been working until now and our expectations for the future. I will also try to underline the problems we have had to solve and the problems still remaining. 

Granada (Spain), April 2003.

